
296 City of Cambridge Air Cadets 
27 Oct 21 In-Person Training Update 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Cadets 

Unfortunately, 296 RCACS has not received final approval to conduct in-person training 

at the Armoury. As a result, I am cancelling all training tomorrow Wednesday 27 Oct 21. Both the 

staff and chain of command are committed to strict guiding principles to keep cadets safe. The 

squadron has completed required checklists, paperwork, acquired cleaning products, and 

communicated covid safety protocols however we must wait for approval through the Chain of 

Command. I understand many of you including myself and the staff were looking forward to 

tomorrow. Please bear in mind we are constantly evaluating our environment and are doing our 

best to resume in-person training as soon as possible in a safe manner.  

Going forward starting next week 03 Nov 21, we will resume in-person training at the Galt Legion 

Branch 121 for a period of 2-3 weeks or until we receive approval for in-person training at the 

Armoury. 

• Address for the Legion is: 4 Veterans Way, Cambridge, ON N1R 3K7.  

• Timings are 1830 / 6:30PM drop off and 2100 / 9PM Pick up 

• Please use the front door of the building, staff will be onsite to greet and direct you. 

• Please wear appropriate civilian clothing preferably white collared shirt, black pants, 

black shoes if possible.  

• Arrive wearing a well-fitting mask over your mouth and nose.  

• Bring a full waterbottle 

• Complete covid-19 self screening prior to arrival https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-

screening/  and do not attend if you are feeling unwell.  

Finally, I ask for your continued patience as we navigate this transition from Virtual Training to 

In-Person Training. Information updates can always be found on the squadron website at 

https://www.296aircadets.com/ and our squadron Facebook page ‘296 City of Cambridge 

Squadron, Royal Canadian Air Cadets’ 

 

Stay positive and keep up the good work, 

Captain/ Capitaine Chris Legge 

 

Commanding Officer- 296 City of Cambridge 

Canadian Armed Forces 

Christopher.legge@cadets.gc.ca  / chris.legge25@gmail.com / Cel: 519-827-6202 
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